
 

Dr Malizo Mphele Hospital Temporarily Closes Wards for 
Deep Cleaning After Positive COVID-19 Cases 
 
The PSA was alerted to several members that tested positive at Dr Malizo Mphahlele Hospital. 
Subsequently, the PSA engaged the Hospital Management who acceded to PSA’s call to temporarily 
close the affected wards including Radiology for screening and testing of employees, decontamination 
and isolation/ quarantining of members.  
 
The Shop Stewards confirmed that employees were tested and sent home tor quarantine whilst 
awaiting confirmation and outcome of the results.  
 
The PSA applauds the CEO of the Hospital for adhering to COVID-19 safety protocols and 
regulations. The PSA will be monitoring the situation pending the outcome of the results. 
 
PSA members are encouraged to report non-compliance of the OHS regulations to the following PSA 
Officials: Gilbert Seakamela at gilbert.seakamela@psa.co.za, Samkelo Mzuku at 
samkelo.mzuku@psa.co.za,  Zoleka Ngebe at Zoleka.ngebe@psa.co.za  and Kenneth Qikani at 
Kenneth.qikani@psa.co.za  or alternatively call the Office on 047 501 2500. 
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